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March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We are so excited to announce that during the summer term, our Year 2 children will be having 
swimming lessons at Sprowston Academy High School.  
 
We have access to lessons and coaches every Monday morning for eight weeks. This means 
however that we will have to split the lessons between the two classes. Coral and Ruby will both 
have four lessons.  
 
Coral Class will go on the first four weeks from Monday 13th May – Monday 10th June. Then Ruby 
Class will have the next four weeks of lessons from Monday 17th June – Monday 8th July.  
 
We believe this will be a great chance for those children unfamiliar with swimming to have a 
good experience before moving up to junior school where lessons are more regular. 
 
Children will need to bring: a waterproof bag to carry things, a towel, a swimming cap, swimming 
shorts or costume.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to come and see us. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Year 2 team 
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